
 

 

Pack 13 Committee Meeting: 

February 18th, 2019 

 

Attendance: Tim, Chris, Steve, Tarolyn, Mike, Shannon, Brandon 

 

Blue and Gold Recap: 

This was a great event and very well attended! 

 

March Pack Meeting: 

Scheduled for 3/21, Wildlife in Need from Oconomowoc, 45 minute presentation, PLE Gym! 

 

Scouting for Food: 

Pick-N-Sav stores for scouting for food.  Scheduled from 10-1, Den leaders to sign up for 1 hour time 

slots and coordinated Scouts from their Den.  All are welcome to meet at the Food Pantry at 1pm for 

distribution of our collected items.  We will help them sort and organize the food onto their shelves after 

its been counted.  We will have the Square for CC donations. Scouts should wear their Class A 

uniforms.   

 

April Pack Meeting: 

Recruitment event from 6-6:30.  Pack meeting to begin at 6:30.  This will be held in the Horizon 

Gym.  Wolfs will be in charge of the flag ceremony.  There will be a comedian/juggler/magician up from 

Chicago and his charge is $399.  Tarolyn is getting the fliers from the council office to the school for 

distribution on 4/1.  We will be inviting Lisa Sumouski to talk about summer time activities as well.   

 

Earth Day Clean Up: 

April 28th in the afternoon was decided to be the best time for our Earth Day Clean Up.   We have an 

Earth Day Coordinator, Amy Primmer.  She will work with park maintenance director to let us know what 

parks we can choose form for clean up work or if there is a special project we can do.  

 

T-Shirts: 

All Den leaders to get sizes for all boys and parents in their Dens by the March Parent meeting.  The t-

shirts will be ordered and  distributed by the April Pack meeting.  Parents can buy one as well if they 

like.   

 

May Crossover Meeting: 

Chris will contact the IMR for reservations.  Brandon and Ben will coordinate the fire.  All Dens are to do a 

skit as entertainment.  Den leaders prepare a short summary of the activities you did  during the Scout 

year.   Den leaders please get a commitment from your scouts as to who is continuing to next year as we 

can distribute books/scarves and slides.   



 

Opening/Closing Flag Ceremony: 

It was decided to make a schedule next year as to which Dens are in charge of doing the opening/closing 

flag ceremonies.   

 

Misc: 

Brandon Otto is interested in coordinated the Scout Brewers game.  He will look into this and get back to 

the committee.  Den leaders talk to your dens and find out what activities they want to see on next years 

calendar.  Shannon will put together a hand out for the new families for the April recruitment meeting 

explaining where their monies go.   

 


